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Savitribai Phule Pune University 
Ganeshkhind, Pune 411007 

 

Circular No. 273/2025 
 

Information Regarding Ph.D.  Admission 

  

Subject:  Extension of time to apply for students exempted from PET exam. 

 

Reference:  University Circular No. 230/2025 (Acad. Admission/2307) dated 30/08/2025 

 

As per the above circular, the next round of Ph. D. Admission Process will be organized for the students 

who are eligible for PET and have been exempted from PET examination and who were not selected in 

the first round of Ph. D. Admission Process 2024-25. In addition, applications were invited from such 

students who are eligible for PET examination from 1st September, 2025 to 10th September, 2025. 

 

However, as the esteemed members of the Hon'ble Board of Directors and some students have 

requested an extension, the deadline for applications for eligible students who have been exempted 

from the PET exam is being extended till Monday, October 13, 2025. 

 

After this process is completed, the eligible students who are eligible in the Ph. D. Admission Process 

(PET) but not selected in the first round and who have been exempted from the Entrance Test (PET) will 

be provided with the option to choose a research center in their login. It should be noted that all the 

concerned students will be informed about this through a circular. 

 

 

Ganeshkhind, Pune      (Dr. Munjaji Rasve) 

Reference: Acad. Admission /2588     Deputy Registrar 

Date: 07/10/2025 
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